The Builders Club is a great way to stay involved in your school.

The Builders Club is a service organization that provides many services for our school and community.

The Spring-Ford Middle School Builders Club



Advisors

Mrs. Tara Bologa (Phys. Ed.) tbolo@spring-ford.net

Mr. Matt Jarema (Phys. Ed.) mjare@spring-ford.net Spring-Ford
Middle School
7th Grade
Center

Meetings

Our meetings will be held after school once a month from 3:00—4:00. A ride will need to be provided for pick up at 4:00 in the back of the 7th Grade Center.

First meeting ...

Our first meeting will be during the month of September. Listen to announcements for the date. We will discuss upcoming activities.

What activities are scheduled?

We have some activities that we do every year. As a member of the Builders Club you are not required to participate in all of them. You are encouraged to choose those activities that are of interest to you.

Planned activities...

- Reading to students at Upper Providence Elementary School
- Make holiday cards for those in the armed forces over seas
- Organize a collection of toiletries for those serving overseas

These are our fundraisers & special drives:

Catalog fundraiser to raise money for worthy causes.

Canned Food Drive to benefit a local food pantry.



Tab collection for the Ronald McDonald house in Philadelphia. They provide housing for families of the patients at the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia. The tabs are recycled to generate money to run the house.

